
A token of appreciation to Mr. Loken Das, GM of NABARD, at his farewell 

program hosted by the Faculty of Management & Commerce, ICFAI University 

Tripura, on April 10, 2024. We acknowledge your valuable contributions to 

society and wish you the very best in your future endeavors. 

 

 



 

 

 

 


